
  

   14th February 2020 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

World Book Day is Thursday 5th March, to 
celebrate, we would like to invite parents/carers 
to come and hear the class novel in their childs 
classroom at 2.45pm on the day. Gates will be 
open early to allow access.  Children are also 
allowed to come in dressed as a book character 
or in their own clothes on this day.  Thank you. 

       
 

KS1 & RVH PARENTS EVENING 

Key Stage 1 will be having their parents evening 
on 9th and 10th March, Miss Hutchinson will 
also be having her parents evening on 9th, 10th, 
11th and 12th March before she goes on 
Maternity Leave.  Letters will have been sent 
out via your child’s class teacher.  RGG, RHM 
and Nursery will continue to have their parents 
evening with years 3, 4 and 5 on the week 
beginning 30th March.  Thank you. 

 

YEAR 2 TRIP TO LAKE DISTRICT 

Year 2 will be visiting the Lake District as part of 
their Geography and History topic.  They will visit 
the Beatrix Potter Experience and will also get to 
travel by boat across Lake Windermere to 
Brockholes Visitor Centre.  
Tuesday 25th February – 2HN 
Wednesday 26th February – 2CP 
Thursday 27th February – 2HW 
Please sign and return our permission slip ASAP, 
along with a voluntary contribution of £20.  

           
 

30 HOURS FREE CHILDCARE 

If you have claimed for 30 hours childcare this 
year it is vital to our funding that you confirm your 
continued eligibility when you receive an email 
from HMRC. 

 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

We have decided that from Monday 24th 
February Breakfast Club will be open from 
7.45am.  From this date the entrance to 
Breakfast Club will be via the door that leads 
directly into the dining room.  This is the door 
with a ramp and white railings.  We hope these 
changes will make mornings a little more 
convenient for you!  The price of breakfast club 
will remain the same.   

                          
 

PARENTAL APPOINTMENTS 

We are seeing a marked increase in pupils 
leaving school early due to Parent’s 
appointments.  Please ensure all appointments 
are outside school hours wherever possible so 
that your childs education is not interrupted.  
Thank you. 

SCHOOL MEAL CHANGES 

We have noticed that some Parents have 
changed their childrens meal arrangements 
without informing the school office.  We order 
school meals in advance so require a weeks 
notice if you wish to change. 
 

ATTENDANCE 

Well done to Evelyn M 1FH  and  on achieving 
100% attendance. 
 
Well done to 1GS, 2HN, 2CP, 3KT, 4VG, 4BK, 
4CR and 6JH on achieving over 96% 
attendance and receiving 5 minutes extra 
playtime! 
 

GOLDEN TICKET  

 
Mishika RVH 
Khrylle 3TB 

 

     

P.T.O. 



PUPIL OF THE WEEK  

RGG – Amna J  
RHM – Lola H 
RVH – Tegan M 
1GS – Ava W 
1FH – Imogen A 
1SB – Carter N 
2CP – Reece R 
2HN – Sapphire O 
2HW – Ava B 
3TB – Atharva T 

3KT – Ishanth G 
3CS – Adele S 
4VG – Lily-Jo B 
4BK – Oliver M 
4CR – Alfie V 
5LJ – Ruby G 
5SD – Jamil D 
5RB – Jenson C 
6EP – Noah W 
6JH – Emily G 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO: 

Marisa H – 2HN 
Alexis M – 1GS 
Kyran H – 1GS 
Alfie P - RGG 
Cindy A – 3KT 
Reina K – 3KT 
Melek-Martel S – 4CR 
Liam H – 4BK 
Oliver M – 4BK 
Skye S – 4CR 
Erin B – 3TB 
Jenson C – 5RB 
Khrylle G – 3TB 
Lilly-Anne L – RGG 
Charlie P – 4VG 

Cameron W – 5SD 
Jessica C – 6JH 
John-Paul C – 6EP 
Archie D – RGG 
Mason D – RHM 
Adele S – 3CS 
Shan J – 3CS 
Cheyanne B – 2CP 
Imogen A – 6EP 
Lola H – 5LJ 
Emmanuel O – 1SB 

  

     

Enjoy your half term holidays! 
We look forward to seeing you 
back on Monday 24th February 
when school opens at 8.40am. 

 

 

 


